
SOUTH PENINSULA SUBCOUNCIL (19)

QUESTIONS TABLED FROM THE FLOOR:  

At  Subcouncil  meetings,  organizations  and  the  general  public  are  welcome  to  raise  a
maximum of 2 issues affecting the South Peninsula Subcouncil area of jurisdiction.

You will be given the opportunity to address the Subcouncil for a maximum of  three (3)
minutes per issue.

Please hand in the completed form to the secretariat ± 7 days before the meeting.

MEETING HELD ON     June 2021

NAME Brian Youngblood

ORGANISATION Fish Hoek Valley Ratepayers & Residents Assoc.

CONTACT DETAILS

EMAIL ADDRESS FishHoekRRA  @gmail.com

TELEPHONE NO / 
CELL 084 399 9933

FAX NO. N/A

ISSUE / TOPIC

On Jager’s Walk and the Fish Hoek Beach promenade there are > 60 concrete 
benches of the green, yellow, red and blue and peeling variety, > 20 old style 
wooden benches, > 30 BBBEE disposable benches and now > 20 new rock clad 
benches. 

FHVRRA  are very pleased to see the new rock benches provided they replace 
shoddy wooden and concrete benches, conform to not further invading the 
walkway(as shown in the picture below) and are not built in new locations.

mailto:bdyoungblood@gmail.com


Many of the old wooden and concrete benches have small commemorative plaques
(max 10x5 cm), but the new rock benches are fitted with engraved granite memorial
plaques most ± 30x30cm in size (see picture below). The effect is to to turn these 
new desirable rock clad benches into tombstones. 

FHVRRA believes the City must restrict rock and all other new benches to replacing
decrepit existing benches and limit the size of memorial plaques to max 10x5 cm.

THIS CITY WORKS FOR YOU   ESI SIXEKO SISEBENZELA WENA   HIERDIE STAD WER VIR JOU


